
Minutes 
Safety Committee Meeting 

March 23, 2020 
 

The Safety Committee met on Monday, March 23 at 6:00 pm by telephone.  Members present 
were Michael Tirrell (chair), Beanie Einstein, Harry Rosenblum, Jim Huning, Lisa Fryer, Jeffrey 
Wilt, Jessica Cohen, and Gina Cressey. Joining us was Michael Boucher, Police Chief. 
 
Our two agenda items involved exploring the recruiting efforts for police and lifeguards. Michael 
B. filled us in on his activities. He has placed listings on several online job boards where 
candidates for police jobs would see them. So far, two people have expressed interest in the 
position, and one has applied by submitting his required information. The interview process for 
applicants may begin soon.  
 
Beanie filled us in on her efforts to find one or more lifeguards for next summer. She has placed 
ads in a number of places that we've used in the past and will contact some other people who may 
have leads. She'll send a copy of the ad to Dan Webster for posting on www.Baysidemaine.com 
and calls will be made to midcoast high schools and YMCAs. Harry suggested that WERU might 
be willing to make a public service announcement about our search. 
 
On the subject of next summer's Safety Day, Jessica Cohen said that she and Lisa Fryer have 
decided that, given the high level of uncertainty about next summer, planning for this activity will 
go on hold for now. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Gina Cressey 
 


